
Antonia Hover 

"correspondence'^^B 
17/1 7/2025 
DOCUMENT NO.JD6405-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 8:22 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL Customer Comments- Docket 2025001 1 -El 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

— Original Message— 
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 6:54 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL Customer Comments- Docket 20250011-EI 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

— Original Message— 
From: Ana Cristina <anacristina.acosta@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 9:46 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Customer Comments- Docket 20250011-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

RE: Docket No. 20250011-EI 

Dear Florida Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing as a daughter of a longtime FPL customer. My father recently passed away, and I wanted to share 
something he consistently praised about FPL throughout his years as a customer - his remarkably low electric bills! He 
took tremendous pride in both his energy conservation efforts,and FPL's affordable rates, which were among his key 
reasons for choosing to remain in Florida. Living independently was important to him, and FPL's reliable, cost effective 
services supported that independence. 

Having moved from Florida over 10 years ago, I now experience firsthand how much higher electric rates can be 
elsewhere. This personal comparison reinforces what my father always said - FPL truly offers some of the lowest rates in 
the country. 

As an architect deeply involved in the construction industry, I understand that even the most beautifully designed 
building is meaningless without reliable electrical service to bring it to life. FPL's consistent and dependable service 
delivery is truly commendable. 

For these reasons, our family supports FPL rate adjustment request to be implemented in 2026. We believe that a 
financially strong and profitable utility company must make strategic investments to benefit future generations and 
maintain America's energy independence. This is the best country in the world! 
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Thank you for allowing me this platform to express my comments. We are confident the decision made by your staff 
will be good for FPL and their entire customer base. 

Sincerely, 

Ana Cristina Acosta-Figg 
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